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ALLIANCE (NCA) DTVF 2021 TRAINING GRANT  

 

DATE: 

 
DECEMBER 22, 2020 

  

  

 
Discussion/approval/disapproval The Pinal County Attorney’s Office requests approval to accept 
the National Children’s Alliance (NCA) Expanding Access to Children’s Advocacy Centers’ 
Resources and Services for Victims of Child Pornography and Human Trafficking (DTVF) award # 
FLOR-AZ-TDTVF21 between the National Children’s Alliance (NCA), and the Pinal County 
Attorney's Office, through the Pinal County Board of Supervisors, for a total of $21,533.75 to 
commence January 1, 2021 and terminate December 31, 2021. The award will be used to 
provide training in child pornography and trafficking to the County Attorney's San Tan Valley 
Family Advocacy Center.  
 
Acceptance requires an amendment to the FY 20/21 budget to transfer reserve appropriation 
from Fund 213 (Grants/Project Contingency) to Fund 268 (CO Atty Misc Grants) to increase 
revenue and expenditure appropriations. There is no impact on the General Fund. 
 

 

 


